
 
 

 
 
 
 
March 24, 2022 
 
Hon. Michelle L. Phillips 
Secretary to the Commission 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Empire State Plaza 
Agency Building 3 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 
Re: Case 22-E-0064 – ConEdison Electric & Gas Rate Hike 
 
Dear Ms. Phillips,  
 
In February, the Yorktown Town Board sent you correspondence in opposition to the requested rate 
hike by ConEdison for electric and gas ratepayers. As proposed, electric customers would see an 11.2% 
increase while gas customers would see an 18.2% increase. These increases come on the heels of the 
Public Service Commission’s approval in 2020 of rate increases. 

Our local ratepayers are equally as perturbed by the proposed increases and insisted on being part of 
the public comment process. To that end, we are enclosing a community petition signed by hundreds of 
ConEdison customers who oppose their requested rate hike. 
 
Lastly, while your agency is holding a virtual public hearing, we once again respectfully request the 
Public Service Commission organize a hearing to be held at the Yorktown Town Hall to ensure Northern 
Westchester residents have the ability to express their opinion on this important matter. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Matthew J. Slater, Supervisor     Ed Lachterman, Councilman 

 
Tom Diana, Councilman      Luciana Haughwout, Councilwoman 
 

 
Dave Paganelli, Highway Superintendent                                              Sergio Esposito, Councilman          


